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Janssen, Julie <julie.janssen@iowa.gov>

17408A Master Agreement Renewal 

Brenden Honebrink <Brenden.Honebrink@titanmachinery.com> Tue, Jan 23, 2018 at 11:01 AM
To: "julie.janssen@iowa.gov" <julie.janssen@iowa.gov>

Good Afternoon Julie,

 I am responding to the dealer side of this request, New Holland will be submitting the pricing for this bid if they have not
already. I am responding to lines 3 and 4 below.

 3. No change in ownership with Titan Machinery.

4. The COI has expired. Here is an updated COI for your records.

 Our hazardous waste fees are included in our shop supplies portion of the bill and is not listed out separately on the
invoices.

I have also attached the signature form included in this request.

Thank You,

 

 

Brenden Honebrink

Government Account Manager

Titan Machinery Inc.

Cell: 952-797-6140

brenden.honebrink@titanmachinery.com

 

 

From: Andy Bethel  
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 1:57 PM 
To: Brenden Honebrink <Brenden.Honebrink@titanmachinery.com> 
Subject: FW: 17408A Master Agreement Renewal

 

 

 

Andy Bethel

Cell: 612-741-3321

 

From: Janssen, Julie [mailto:julie.janssen@iowa.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 1:56 PM 
To: Andy Bethel <Andy.Bethel@titanmachinery.com> 
Subject: Fwd: 17408A Master Agreement Renewal
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